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Club Meeting, Churchville Rec Center, March 13, 2008, 7PM.
Has to warm up soon. Show us what you have been doing.

GENERAL CLUB NEWS...

Our Club meet on Feb 14
was lightly attended.
Apparently Valentines Day
trumps our meeting.

Vice President, Steve
Snyder, chaired the
meeting since Jim
Snyder was out
gallivanting, who
knows where.

1.

Jim Snyder ordered
some more Club
hats.

2.

Steve is ordering
himself a jacket and
T-shirt with the Club
logo. When he gets
the particulars we’ll
print them in the
Newsletter in case
anyone else wants them.

3.

Sam Harbold of the Harford County Radio Control Modelers forwarded a message about
radio control combat that will be held at the Sandy Point field. There are some details
following.

4.

The trip to the WRAM Show was cancelled.5.
Dale “The Ravens Maniac” Davis who is new to our Club has been acting as liaison between
our Club and Harford County for which he works. He will try to coordinate a time when the
County could come to our field and roll it in time for the new season. And while they’re at it
he’ll have them check any parts of our road which may need a touch up.

6.

Dale also brought in some new signs for our pilot stations, nicely made of heavy weight metal.7.
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Also, Dale showed a sample of some Club signs he wants to post on the roads coming into
the flying field.
Tom Smith raised the issue of early fertilization and weed control for the field. He was
authorized to spend up to $300 for reemergence fertilizer.

8.

There was some discussion about how to prepare the ground under the picnic tables so as to
avoid all the collecting rain and mud. One option seems to be to build a shallow wooden box
under each of the tent areas and fill them with stone or gravel. Dale will check on what stone
may be available.

9.

Our membership for 2008 stands at 43. Very good show.10.

If you have any questions regarding the minutes or contents of this Newsletter please direct them
to Achille Silvestri, Ph 410-838-6261 or e-mail axsilvestri@verizon.net

 
SHOW AND TELL...

Dale Davis brought in some very handsome signs that he proposes to post on some roads coming
into the flying field. They are made of beautiful Club graphics affixed to heavy metal plate. Also, he
had made some very attractive signs for our pilot stations. Both items will add significantly to the
attractiveness of our Club.

RADIO CONTROL COMBAT AT SANDY POINT...

Sam Harbold of Harford County Radio Control Modelers has sent out an invitation to neighboring
clubs about Slow Survivable Combat which they plan to host at their field at Sandy Point. It will be
open to all clubs. It will consist of .15-size open class, whose restrictions will ensure slower speed
(50-55mph) and increase survivability. For more information go to http://hcrcm.com and click on the
SSC Combat tab.. If you have further questions you may e-mail rccombat@hcrcm.com

 
MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL...

Ron Lazzeri reminds us that membership renewals are due. Renewals are $35 if paid by March 31.
After that you will be required to pay full price, $80 ($35 membership and $45 initiation fee). Also
remember to renew your AMA card for 2008. It can’t stay cold forever.

 
ABOUT SWAN HARBOR RC...

Swan Harbor RC meets 7PM the second Thursday of the month. Starting October we meet at the
Churchville Rec Center, Glenville Road, Churchville Road. The public is welcome to the meetings.
To fly with us at Swan Harbor take Oakington Road off US 40 (between Aberdeen and Havre de
Grace) and follow the signs for Swan Harbor Farm.  Be sure to have your 2008 AMA membership
because you need it to fly. SWAN HARBOR RC 2008 Membership Applications  are available on
line or additional information can be obtained from Ron Lazzeri, 410-256-4210,
ronlazzeri@verizon.net.  To learn more about Swan Harbor RC (formerly MAOA); go to
www.harfordvista.com/rcnews/  and click onto January 2001  

CALENDAR OF EVENTS
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Mar 08, 2008
Central Penn Aero Modelers Assoc. Flea Market. Lebanon Fairgrounds,
Intersection of Cornwall Road and Rocherty Road, Lebanon, PA.
www.cpaa.us Info: George 717-412-8579

Mar 13, 2008 Swan Harbor RC Club Meet, Churchville Rec Center, 7PM

Jun 07, 2008 Swan Harbor RC Open House. Flying Field, 10 AM (Jun 14 rain date)

Sep 20, 2008 Swan Harbor RC Fun Fly. Flying Field, 10 AM (rain date Sep 27)
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